Andrew D. Turner Wednesday

Mechanics Bank accounts

Dear Ms. Sardad,

Mechanics Bank has asked us to get signatures from both the Board and the
Recall Committee on an authorization to lift its freeze on the Lassen Pines bank
accounts. Lack of access to these bank accounts is affecting water company
operations. As this is a dire situation, your immediate attention to this matter is
appreciated.

Any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,
Andy Turner

Andrew D. Turner
Partner

adturner@lagerlof.com
626.793.9400




